Office: 2, Atgor Chambers.
Ralph Street.
CLAREMONT. C.P.

1st May, 1963.

The Chairman, Institute of Race Relations, 203-205, Bree Street, CAPE TOWN.

Dear Dr. Wolheim.

The Black Sash will be holding a Brains Trust on the Bantu Laws Amendment Bill at the City Hall on Tuesday May 14th at 8.15 p.m.

The question master will be Mr. A. Gordon Bagnall and the panel of speakers will consist of:-

Mrs. Helen Suzman, M.P.

Mr. C. P. van Lingen Froneman, M.P.)

Another Nationalist M.P.

Mr. Ralph Horwitz

Mr. Donald Molteno, Q.C.

We think this Brains Trust should be of the greatest interest to your members and will be grateful if you could let as many of them know about it as possible.

Yours sincerely,

MOIRA HENDERSON CHAIRMAN.